

INTERNATIONAL UNION OF POLICE ASSOCIATIONS

THE ONLY UNION FOR LAW ENFORCEMENT OFFICERS

SAM A. CABRAL International President

MICHAEL V. CRIVELLO International Secretary-Treasurer

December 17, 2024

Officer Godson Vondee C/O Prince William County Police Association, I.U.P.A. Local #5010 President Katherine Zaimis P.O. Box 7402 Woodbridge, VA 22195

Dear Officer Godson Vondee:

On behalf of the International Union of Police Associations, I am honored to commend you for being awarded one of the Washington Regional Alcohol Program 2024 Law Enforcement Awards of Excellence for Impaired Driving Prevention and Enforcement.

This is your second time being given this award, and in this year, alone, you have more than 80 DUI arrests. You are one of 17 Washington-metropolitan area police officers given the award for 2024 for your outstanding commitment in the fight against drunk driving in the Greater Washington area. Your work has undoubtedly saved lives.

Your efforts reflect the very highest traditions of this noble profession and are deservedly commended.

Fraternally,

Sam A. Cabral

International President

Sam A Cabraf